
 

 

IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Nov. 6, 2023 

For more information: Tim Potter 

620-860-7389; mobile: 620-727-2278; Tim.Potter@ks.gov 

 

Closure dates have changed for K-53 railroad repairs in Mulvane 

The dates have been changed for K-53 railroad crossing repairs through Mulvane. K-53 is 

now expected to be closed for railroad repairs from around Tuesday, Nov. 14, through 

Friday, Nov. 17. 

During the closing, traffic will be directed to a detour to these state-maintained highways:  

U.S. 81 on the west, K-55 on the south and K-15 on the east. See detour outlined on map 

below. 

 

mailto:Tim.Potter@ks.gov


### 

This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. 

For information about obtaining an alternative format, contact the KDOT Communications Division, 

700 SW Harrison St., 2nd Fl West, Topeka, KS 66603-3745 or phone 785-296-3585 (Voice)/Hearing Impaired – 711. 

 

Click below to connect to KDOT’s Social Networks: 

 

 

 

 

https://twitter.com/DriveSafeKansas
https://www.facebook.com/DriveSafeKansas
https://www.linkedin.com/company/82973/
http://kansastransportation.blogspot.com/
https://www.instagram.com/kansasdepttransportation/
https://www.youtube.com/user/DriveSafeKansas

